
Project Purpose 
The purpose of this project is to provide long-term improvements to the pavement, operation, and 
safety of the corridor for all users. 

Proposed Improvements 
• Replace the top four inches of the existing asphalt pavement with new asphalt. 
• New shared use path along southside of US 18 from WIS 100 to I-41. 
• Add dedicated bike lanes from N. 106th Street to Glenview Avenue (WIS 181). 
• Curb ramp reconstruction and spot curb & gutter replacement. 
• Replace traffic signal at N. 76th Street and US 18 Intersection. 
• Add loops at eight existing signalized intersection and add video detection at N. 68th Street and 

US 18 intersection. 
• Bridge (B-40-988) concrete surface repair. 
• Minor right of way acquisition for curb ramps is anticipated. 

No changes to the number of lanes or existing geometry are proposed. 

January 2025 Public Involvement Meeting 

US 18 Resurfacing – N. 106th Street to N. 66th Street 

Welcome to the Public Involvement Meeting (PIM) for the proposed resurfacing of US 
18 from N. 106th Street to N. 66th Street in Milwaukee County. Representatives from 
WisDOT and the engineering design consultants are available to discuss the 
proposed project and address any questions or concerns. 
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Project Map 

Learn more and stay engaged by visiting the project website: 
wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-region/se/18mil/default.aspx 

https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-region/se/18mil/default.aspx
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Contact Information 

WisDOT Southeast Region 
141 N.W. Barstow St, Ste 218 
P.O. Box 798 
Waukesha, WI 53187-0798 

Diego Silva, P.E. 
Project Manager 
WisDOT Southeast Region 
(262) 548-6433 
Diego.Silva@dot.wi.gov 

Proposed Typical Section: N. 106th Street to Glenview Avenue (WIS 181) 

Proposed Typical Section: Glenview Avenue (WIS 181) to N. 66th Street 

Traffic Impacts 
During construction, US 18 between WIS 
100 and N 66th Street will remain open to 
traffic. Outside lane will be closed during 
curb ramp construction. Flagging 
operations are anticipated. Access to local 
residences and business will be 
maintained. 

Bhupendra Bista, P.E. 
Consultant Project Manager 
Strand Associates. Inc 
(414) 271-0771 
Bhupendra.Bista@strand.com 

Project Schedule 
The proposed project is anticipated to start in spring of 2028, pending funding availability. 

Real Estate Impacts 
Real estate acquisition will begin in fall of 2025. 
Minimal real estate is needed and is primarily 
for temporary access to reconstruct curb 
ramps. The process will follow the WisDOT 
Real Estate Program Manual. Property owners 
will be contacted accordingly. 
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